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I started doing the 
couch to 5k on the 
BBC app a few 
weeks ago and I’ve 
chosen Sarah Milli-
can as my trainer. 
I’ve always wanted 
to run but found it 
really hard to run 
for even a few mins. 
The app makes it 
really easy with the 
slight progression 
each week that 
helps you build up 
your fitness. I always feel like I’ve accom-
plished something after finishing a run! 
 
Miss Laird. 

My latest craft project has been mak-
ing face masks for the other teachers. 
Most of us are in desperate need of a 
haircut and are hoping to get to the 
hairdressers soon!  The new rules say 
that we will have to wear a face cover-
ing there, so I’ve been busy with my 
sewing machine. 

Mrs Marsden. 

Since our last newsletter, I have been spending more of 
my time with you lovely lot! It has been great to see Y6 
faces and hear what you’ve all been up to. At the end of 
a long day, I’ve been going home and relaxing in the 
garden.   
 
Miss Eardly. 

I’m back at school full time now. Whilst it’s lovely to see half of 
year 6 back, the school still seems very strange and quiet, especial-
ly at break and lunch times, as not all of the children are here.  

Miss Titley. 
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Hello Year 6! We hope you’re all staying safe and enjoying the lovely weather! It’s been 
so lovely seeing some of you back at school and seeing the home learning sent in by 
those of you still at home. Don’t forget to stay in touch by email at least once a week 
and keep sending us in your pictures, updates and homework and keep using the online 
learning platforms.  

Missing you all - Miss Laird, Miss Eardly, Miss Titley and Mrs Marsden. 

Here is a small selection of the photos you have 
sent in. It looks like the children have been 
keeping very busy! 

Rubi-Mae sent in a photo of  this amazing 
pom-pom canvas. 
Kaitlyn created a map showing the set-
tings for Disney films. 

Jasmin wrote a biog-
raphy of Albert Einstein. 

Shaun wrote his about 
Lewis Hamilton. 


